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Hello Everyone,  
 
  
I am honoured to present my candidacy for a position on the Board of Directors of the Ontario College 
of Pharmacists, driven by a sincere desire to serve and contribute to the well-being of our 
communities. My motivation to serve on the Board stems from a deep-rooted commitment to 
advancing the standards of pharmacy practice and ensuring the delivery of quality healthcare 
services to all individuals across Ontario.  
  
I firmly believe that by actively participating in the governance of the profession, I can help shape 
policies and initiatives that promote the highest standards of patient care and uphold the integrity of 
the profession. As a pharmacist deeply passionate about the well-being of patients and the broader 
community, I am dedicated to fostering an environment of inclusivity, compassion, and excellence 
within the delivery of patient care. I believe in the importance of collaboration, transparency, and 
accountability in governance, and I am committed to working collaboratively with my fellow board 
members to address the evolving needs and challenges facing the patients across Ontario.  
  
It is my firm belief that the role of the Board of Directors is to serve the best interests of the public, 
without bias or self-interest. If elected, I pledge to uphold the principles of fairness, integrity, and 
professionalism in all my actions and decisions as a board member. I am deeply grateful for the 
opportunity to contribute to the future direction of the Ontario College of Pharmacists, and I humbly 
ask for your support and trust in this endeavour. Thank you for considering my candidacy.  
  
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
Yehia Hassouna.  
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